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        5th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents of children in Bumblebee Class, 

 

We are writing to let you know that there will be some staffing changes in class in January 

2025. We are pleased to be welcoming back Miss Weeks from her maternity leave and she 

will be joining Bumblebee Class on a job share with Mrs Fowlds. Miss Weeks will be in class 

on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays and Mrs Fowlds will maintain the continuity for the 

children by being in class Thursdays and Fridays as well as alternate Wednesday afternoons. 

 

Miss Weeks will be meeting the children on various occasions during the next half term and 

careful handover has been arranged with Mrs Fowlds. The other adults that are in the 

classroom will remain the same at this time. Miss Weeks ‘officially’ returns to work on Monday 

16th December so she can join in with the festivities with the children. She is really excited 

to be coming back and meeting both the children and their families. 

 

If you have any questions, please do feel free to speak to us. 
  

With very best wishes. 

                 
Sue Boorman          Jo Padfield           

Headteacher   Deputy Headteacher  

 

mailto:parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.co.uk

